
Dear Parents,                      

In History in term 2 we are looking at the topic ‘How family life has changed 

or remained the same over time.’ and how we can show that the present is 

different from or similar to the past. During the next month I have a survey 

I would like the children to talk about with their grandparents or older 

relatives and friends – the personal connection makes the learning relevant and 

the follow up we do becomes more engaging and purposeful with this personal 

link. I hope the framework makes it easy to gather information and the best 

recording ways could be dot points, diagrams, notes – anything that is easily 

read and recorded. Recording can be done by the children (it doesn’t have to 

have correct spelling as it’s a data collection exercise) or an adult as they talk 

about it with the children. Together we will collate and compare the then and 

now information based on their survey work. 

I am hoping your child finds this a fun task to do and the learning will definitely 

be interesting when they realize the extent of the changes. I am aiming to 

have these surveys returned by Friday of week 1 (term 2), but they can be 

returned anytime before then. 

Thank you for your time and support 

Deb                 

 


